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                                                                                                                 23 June 2008 
 
Dear Ms. Rita Luthra,   

 
 

      I wish to acknowledge receipt of your organization's report about your information 
programme related to the United Nations during the last four years. After the NGO Section 
reviewed the submitted report and information materials, we would like to advise you that your 
organization is in good standing. Your next quadrennial review is required in 2012. 
 
      In this regard I would like to inform you that association with DPI constitutes a 
commitment on the part of the non-governmental organizations (NGOs) to disseminate 
information and raise public awareness about the purposes and activities of the United Nations. 
Therefore, NGOs are expected to have substantial information programmes, which could 
accommodate dissemination of information about the UN. Evidence of a public information 
capability forms the basis for association and is closely monitored during the review process. 
 
  Thank you for your interest in the work of the United Nations. We are looking forward 
to hearing from you again. 
 

                                                            
                                                            
Regards, 
 

       Isolda S. Oca 
           Public Information Officer 
          NGO Section 
           United Nations, NY 
 
 
 

Rita Luthra 
WOMEN'S HEALTH AND EDUCATION CENTER (WHEC) 
300 Stafford St Suite 265,  
Springfield MA 01104, 
USA 


